
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00567-2022 

From: 
Sent: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 1:14 PM 

To: 'Kevin Stevens' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Docket # 20200226-SU 

Good Afternoon, Kevin Stevens. 

We will be placing the comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----
From: Kevin Stevens <pa1mis1and70@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 12:35 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; 
commissioner.passodomo@psc.state.fl.us; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Kevin Stevens <Palmisland70@yahoo.com> 
Subject: Docket# 20200226-SU 

Kevin Stevens--Knight Island property owner. 
Vote 
NO 
on Docket #20200226-SU 

I strongly Object to the proposal and ask the PSC to deny the Application for Original Certificate of Authorization for this 
proposed central sewer system. 

Signed 
Kevin Stevens 

Sent from my iPhone 
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